
Degraves subway and Campbell Arcade closures 

 

Monday 1 August 2022 to 2024

Flinders Street Station will be affected by station precinct works including the closure of the Degraves Street subway in addition to the

closure of Campbell Arcade from Monday 1 August 2022 to 2024.

Station Changes

From Monday 1 August 2022 to 2024:

Degraves street subway at Flinders Street Station will close from Monday 1 August to 2024.

No platform interchange or station entry/exit from Degraves Street subway.

Passengers are advised to use Elizabeth Street subway and Swanston Street for platform transfer and station entry/exit.

5pm Saturday 30 April 2022 to 2024

Flinders Street Station will be affected by station precinct works including the closure of Campbell Arcade from Saturday 30 April to 2024.

Station Changes

Saturday 30 April:

Campbell Arcade will close from Saturday 30 April to 2024.

No pedestrian access to Flinders Street Station from Campbell Arcade.

Passengers advised to use Elizabeth and Swanston Streets for alternative station entry/exit.
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Customer Information

For more information or to give feedback visit ptv.vic.gov.au or call 1800 800 007

All times are subject to alternation without notice. 
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